
January 2025 Update

We have just completed year 2 of our Ageing in Place Pathfinder
and it has been very successful. We have achieved all year 2 targets
and we're looking forward to year 3 so we can continue working hard
and improving Moorside.
Some of the highlights from year 2 are:

our partnership with Supporting Sisters, a local volunteer group,
in running traditional south Asian breakfast mornings, which ran
for 6 months. We will look to restarting that partnership in 2025.
we developed a community garden that is attached to The Green
Community Café, we have seen over 57 Moorside residents
volunteer in the garden creating a growing space, sensory
garden, pebble pond and much more. This is ran by our fantastic
lead volunteers Kath and Sue. We are always on the lookout for
more people to join in, so if you are interested pop down on a
Monday between 12pm-2pm - click here for more information.
we started to work on some environmental improvements over
the last year and working with stakeholders such as Bury Blind
Society, Tenants and Residants Association and local residents
to identify issues that prevents active travel. So far we have
painted all the steps around Clarence Park and The Lido and we
have installed two handrails: one at The Green Community Café
and the other on steep steps leading from Clarence Park to
Hamilton Street.

https://supportingsisters.org/
https://www.personasupport.org/our-services/the-green-community-cafe/the-green-community-garden/
https://www.personasupport.org/our-services/the-green-community-cafe/
https://www.personasupport.org/our-services/the-green-community-cafe/
https://www.personasupport.org/news-and-events/events/ageing-in-place-top-green-volunteers/
https://www.buryblindsociety.org/
https://www.buryblindsociety.org/
https://www.personasupport.org/our-services/the-green-community-cafe/


Our café is almost 1 year old and we have something happening
every day, hosted by a range of resident and partners, to give
Moorside a real community hub. We have 2 fantastic supervisors
who bake fresh every day and offer a wide range of meals, so keep
an eye out for the launch of our new menu and 1 year celebration
event!


